
The Trump Administration, through the U.S. Department of Homeland Security (DHS), 
committed the single most anti-worker and anti-union presidential action since Ronald Reagan 
fired striking air traffic controllers in 1981 when DHS announced it would no longer honor its 
collective bargaining agreement for over 47,000 TSOs at 430 airports throughout the United 
States. The CBA, which TSA agreed to be in effect until 2031, gave TSOs the right to parental, 
sick, and bereavement leave, and raised their wages to levels comparable to the wages of other 
federal employees with similar jobs. 

AFGE urges Congress to immediately call for the Trump Administration to reverse its 
decision to rescind the CBA for Transportation Security Officers and to cosponsor and 
pass the Rights of the TSA Workforce Act (H.R. 2086 / S. 997), which would give frontline 
TSOs the same worker rights and protections afforded to other federal workers under 
Title 5 of the U.S. Code. 
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